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BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
The Arkansas Department of Education requires that all schools, starting in 2018-2019, submit 
to the District by May 1 of the current school year a School Improvement Plan for the upcoming 
school year. The plans were approved by the School Board on June 25, 2018, and posted to 
each school’s website.  
 
The Goal Monitoring sheets reflect the progress that each school is making towards meeting 
the Goals outlined in their school improvement plan. The templates were completed by the 
principals based upon input from their school leadership teams, and then discussed during 
quarterly data visits held with the schools and members from the District Leadership Team.     
 
The infographic details an overview of the NWEA Map Interim Assessments which are 
administered to students in grades 3-10. The data gathered from the NWEA Map assessments 
not only gives us an overall picture of student learning in the district, but allows us to drill down 
to individual student learning targets to improve student achievement. This is also one source 
of data used in monitoring progress towards schools meeting the goals of their school 
improvement plans.                    
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
None. For information only. 
  


